
L3PUMHUBUD Historical Record of the First Regiment Maryland Infantry With an Appendix Containing... \ Book

Historical Record of the FirstHistorical Record of the First
Regiment Maryland InfantryRegiment Maryland Infantry
With an Appendix Containing aWith an Appendix Containing a
Register of the Officers andRegister of the Officers and
Enlisted Men, Biographies ofEnlisted Men, Biographies of
DecDec

By Joseph W. Kirkley

TheClassics.us. Paperback. Book Condition: New. This item is
printed on demand. Paperback. 86 pages. Dimensions: 9.7in. x
7.4in. x 0.2in.This historic book may have numerous typos and
missing text. Purchasers can usually download a free scanned
copy of the original book (without typos) from the publisher.
Not indexed. Not illustrated. 1871 edition. Excerpt: . . . We
requested General G. K. Warren to favor us with a statement of
his views regarding the services of the Maryland Brigade, and
in reply received the following complimentary tribute:
Newport, R. I. , Oclobtr 26, 1871. To Mr. J. W. Kikkley,
Washington, D. C; Dear Sir: I have received your letter of the
21st instant, requesting me to prepare a statement, such as I
may know the Maryland Brigade to be worthy of, to annex to
your Historical Record of those troops. Since the war my
official duties as an engineer have so occupied me that I have
not been able to complete the official report of my commands
achievements, as I intend to, and am always hoping to get the
time to do soon. The events through which we passed made a
lasting impression on my mind, and it would take a...
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